Dear Future Anna, 
[bookmark: _GoBack]This is weird to write because we both know we plan for one day at a time. I hope you stayed focused on your school work and complete whatever goals you had for this year. My goal during my freshman year of college was survival. I think it is safe to say I achieved it. My grades are strong and I hope for the future they will stay that way. Remember, Dad promised he would get you a dog when you graduate. If at all possible get a Newfoundland. They are great dogs for anxiety. When you started college, you wanted to be a SPED major. I hope that is still true today, but if it isn’t I hope you found what you love to do. I hope you have good friends and still talk to your family. It good to check in. I do not know what else to say but good luck and see you in the future. Please remember the word chosen and what it means to us. We were chosen to do good for the world even though they world may treat us badly. Have fun and remember you can do it. 
Love, 
Freshman you 
